
MCG for Cite Guideline Transparency-Provider Communication 

Dear Provider: 

Molina Healthcare of New Mexico is happy to announce a partnership with MCG Health to 
implement Cite for Care Guideline Transparency. 

Effective 7/6/20, you will be able to access this feature on the current Portal. With MCG for Cite 
Guideline Transparency, Molina can share the clinical indications with the providers. The tool 
operates as a secure extension of Molina’s existing MCG investment and helps meet 
regulations around transparency for care delivery. Its benefits include but are not limited to: 

• Delivers industry-leading medical determination transparency
• Providers access to MCG clinical evidence that payers use to support member care

decisions
• Ensures easy and flexible access via secure web access

MCG Cite for Care Guideline Transparency will not affect your process for notifying Molina 
Healthcare of admissions or for seeking prior authorization approval. If you wish to learn 
more about MCG, visit MCG Website (http://www.mcg.com/) or call 888-464-4746. 

Thank you for your partnership in caring for Molina Healthcare members. Please contact your 
Molina Healthcare of New Mexico Provider Services Representative, if you have any additional 
questions. 

Sincerely, 

Molina Healthcare of New Mexico 

http://www.mcg.com/
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